Special Notice on Approving the Medical Certificates
Year I, II, III, and IV Semester II Examination – January 2025 

[bookmark: _GoBack] Considering the new Medical Certificate evaluation policy implemented from January 2025 examinations onwards, students residing in the University Hostels are supposed to submit the medical certificates issued by University Medical Centre or a Public Hospital. Those who are submitting medical certificates issued by a private medical centre were supposed to be submitted with a note/letter of the relevant sub warden mentioning that the student was not residing at the hostel during that particular period of time. 
Please refer to the list of students whose medical certificates were not recommended by the Medical Certificate Approving Board as they have not fulfilled the aforementioned requirements. If you have any concerns regarding these decisions, you can hand over your appeal in writing to the Chair of the Medical Certificate Approving Board, Faculty of Management Studies on or before 07th May 2025. 
Please be informed that the concerns raised after the deadline are not considered on any reason.
*Please note that the medical certificates which are not approved based on the other matters (date changes, exceeding 14 days, etc) are not included in this list. 
